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BUSSELL HIGHWAY–SOMMERVILLE DRIVE INTERSECTION — TRAFFIC LIGHTS 
1739. Hon Dr Steve Thomas to the minister representing the Minister for Transport: 

I refer to the Government proposal to build a set of traffic lights on the intersection of Bussell Highway and 
Somerville Drive at College Grove on the outskirts of Bunbury, and I ask: 

(a) when will construction of the lights commence; and 
(b) when will construction be completed and the lights made operations? 

Hon Stephen Dawson replied: 
(a)–(b) Main Roads will commence construction in early 2024, with completion expected in mid-2024. 
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